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CURRENT DATE

Addressee

Address

City, State Zip

Dear Mr./Ms./Mrs./Dr. _____________,
On behalf of Parish Name, I would like to thank you for your support of the 2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal. Because of your generosity and that of your fellow parishioners, we have raised $Total Dollars Raised. This puts us at Percentage of Target% of our target which is $2024 Parish Target.  
I want you to know the real difference of what the Appeal is doing and the impact it’s making in the lives of others. The Appeal not only provides an opportunity for you to support important ministries that impact many programs outside of our parish boundaries, it also supports the services the Diocese provides directly to our parish such as Fuel and Hunger Fund grants and youth and young adult ministry. You may expand using other examples.  
In addition, our parish receives back a portion of the funds collected. This year, the funds returned will be used to Highlight specific parish projects that will be addressed with 2024 ADA rebate funds.
By partnering with our parish on the 2024 Annual Appeal, you are ensuring that these ministries continue to grow. Over the coming months, we look forward to sharing with you in more detail the impact your generosity is having for our larger Church and for Parish Name.  
Thank you again for the faith and trust you have put into your contribution to the Annual Appeal. On behalf of Bishop Knestout, myself, and our parish leadership, thank you for supporting the 2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal.
Yours in Christ,

(Pastor)  

